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December 3, 1971

J. B. Henderson, Chief, Reactor Construction
Branch, Division of Compliance, HQ

METROPOLITAN EDISON COMPANY, THREE MILE ISLAND 1 AND 2
CO REPORT NO. 50-289/71-05, 50-320/71-05

The subject inspection report is forwardeu for information,

No items of nonconformance were identified during this in-
spection; however, the licensee's QA organization appears

to be weak and disorganized, and it is apparent that changes
are being made to strengthen it, It is anticipated that an
indr pth inspection of the implementation of the QA/QC »ro-
graa and a review of project logs and records will be per-
foried at an early date. '
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E. M. Howard
- Senior Reactor Inspector
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